
 

A child must be 5 years old on or before  

August 1, 2023 in order to register. 

Registration will be opening online 

February 13, 2023 

Screenings will be held 

May 3rd, 11th and 12th in person at the  

Sheridan Public Library 

 

To access our online registration form, click the link below 
 

NEW STUDENT PRE-REGISTRATION 

(https://sheridan.powerschool.com/public/formbuilder/form.html?formid=2351865) 
 

When filling out the online application, please make sure you select: 
 

Grade Level Student will enter:  Kindergarten 

Enrolling School Year:  2023-2024 
 

You’ll receive two emails (please check both your inbox and your spam/junk folders): 
The first email will be sent after you’ve completed the initial application form.  Once our 
office has approved your application, you’ll be receiving a second email that will explain 
how to create your parent account (unless you already have one for any older children-
then you would just add your incoming KG student with the information provided) and fill 
out the required forms via your PowerSchool Parent Portal.  The online forms will require 
you to upload a digital copy of your child’s birth certificate, immunization records, and 
proof of residency. 
 

Please feel free to contact our office with any questions at 317-758-4491. 
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